
 
Dear Parents and Student, 
 

Welcome to fourth grade!  My name is Mrs. Mucci and I look forward to being your fourth-grade 
teacher.  This year will be fantastic, and I can’t wait to go on many learning adventures with you.  You 
will find me in Room 409, which is in the new wing of Webber!  I am so excited for you to see our new 
classroom.  I look forward to meeting you and your parents on September 7th from 12:30 – 1:15 at our 
Meet and Greet.  

 I can’t wait for you to be a part of my school family, but I want to tell you a little about my 
personal family.  I have two sons, Anthony and Joey, who are 13 and 12 years old and attend Scripps 
Middle School.  My husband, Mike, is an engineer at Ford.  Over the summer, we had many adventures on 
the lake and went on tons of bike rides.  I enjoyed reading books and resting up after the most 
interesting school year in my career.  Get ready to share some of your summer adventures with me on our 
first day of school, September 7th. 
  Below are some items that will help you have a successful start of the school year.   
 
Items to keep at school: 

• Pencil box 
• 2 packages of 3x3 Post-It notes 
• colored pencils or Twistables 
• 2 highlighters (different colors) 
• sharpened pencils with erasers 
• 2 dry erase markers 
• glue sticks or glue bottle 
• 3 composition notebooks 
• headphones or ear buds 
• scissors 
 

Items to keep at home: 
• addition, subtraction, multiplication 0-12 and division flashcards 
• protractor 

 
Optional Wellness Items  

• Clorox Wipes 
• Kleenex Box 
• Paper Towel 

 
 

       Thank you, 
 
       Mrs. Mucci  
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